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11/6: ARFCD North Systems Letter of Intent (SWIF) meeting. I met with 
Claire Marie Turner from MBK Engineers to discuss the approach for 
updating our Letter of Intent. New Army Corps requirements include 
submitting a workplan with the LOI.  
 
11/11: ARFCD Roof Repair/Replacement Construction Meeting. I met 
with Don Mariano from Lionakis and Dennis Philips from Rua and Son to 
discuss progress on the roof project. Roof construction is complete and the 
only remaining items are to install the vented doors, complete the 
insulation, and connect the wiring for the HVAC. 
 
11/9: Interview with Levee Maintenance Worker, Range A Candidate. 
Superintendent Kawamura, Field Supervisor Webb and I met with a 
candidate for the Levee Maintenance Worker, Range A position. 
 
11/13: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees 
meeting. The Board met in regular session. The agendized items included 
a resolution to adopt a GM Incentive Pay Policy and an encroachment 
permit application from a resident in River Park to keep an existing 
encroached fence. 

11/23: Del Paso Triangle Site Visit. Superintendent Kawamura, Field 
Supervisor Webb and I met with Pro Mitra from MBK Engineers to inspect 
the levee between Del Paso Boulevard and the UPRR tracks. It was 
determined by SAFCA that the landside of the levee requires slope 
stabilization. Mr. Mitra asked if ARFCD would consider performing the 
work. 
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